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Welcome back from spring break! Especially to those on the Grade 8 B basketball 
team. To celebrate being back, we have a meeting today at nutrition break in Mr. 
Perry's room to discuss our tournament this Wednesday at Moody. See you then!  
 
Grade 7/8 Girls Basketball we have a quick meeting today at nut break in room 169, 
please attend to find out about our game this week! 
 
SOGI club will be meeting today in Ms. Litz' room. New students are always welcome. 
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